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To the New Students and Families of the Walter B. Saul High School: 
 
Welcome to Saul! We are thrilled to welcome you to the Saul Family! At the 
end of the school year, our staff placed phone calls to all new families 
based on the phone numbers you had provided to the District. We were so 
happy to reach out and answer some of your questions. While we still have 
many unanswered questions as to what school will look like this fall, I will 
continue to update you via email with this newsletter. As of right now, we 
are still planning on having Orientation on August 27. It might look 
different than what we originally planned and imagined, so stay tuned for 
changes as need be. Fall Sports is also an unknown at the moment, but 
please see the information below. 
 
Pre-Season Fall Sports​: Football begins on August 10th.  All other Fall 
sports begin August 17th. Students interested in playing a Fall sport must 
have a valid PIAA physical completed ​after ​June 1, 2020.  If you have any 
questions about athletics at Saul, please contact Mary Creighton, Athletic 
Director at ​mcreighton@philasd.org​.   
 
Orientation Day​:​ Thursday, August 27, 2020. Stay tuned for more details. 
 
Saul Gear Store: ​Check out our wide variety of Saul gear on SquadLocker. 
You have a choice of apparel, as well as two different Saul logos. All gear is 
delivered straight to your door! 
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/w-b-saul-high-school-of-agricultural
-sciences 
 
Saul’s Website:​ Check out our website, ​https://saul.philasd.org​, for more 
information about the school. We are always adding new content and 

mailto:mcreighton@philasd.org
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/w-b-saul-high-school-of-agricultural-sciences
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/w-b-saul-high-school-of-agricultural-sciences
https://saul.philasd.org/


7100 Henry Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA 19128 

215.400.3450 
 

relevant information, so please keep checking back. Our families come 
from all over our city, from many different neighborhoods and schools, 
composing our diverse community of learners. We look forward to 
meeting you soon! 
 
Warmly, 

 
Alexa K. Dunn, Principal 
 


